
Important notices 

- Once your application has been submitted, you will receive a confirmation email. This email 
contains the password that will allow you to access the list of candidates that have been admitted 

to the oral colloquium and the final list of the candidates that have been admitted to the PhD 
Course. Therefore, the candidates must store this email and the password for their future use. 
Please, remember that this password is generated automatically and the secretary of the PhD 
Course cannot provide a new password. 
 

- It is suggested to the candidates who participate for a scholarship funded by the University to 
indicate also a scholarship funded by Department of Biology - Topic “Biological Signals". 

 


